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IMPORTANT: This letter is important and requires your immediate attention. If you have 
any questions about the content of this letter, you should seek independent professional 
advice. Schroder Investment Management (Europe) S.A., as the Management Company to 
Schroder International Selection Fund, accepts full responsibility for the accuracy of the 
information contained in this letter and confirms, having made all reasonable enquiries, 
that to the best of its knowledge and belief there are no other facts the omission of which 
would make any statement misleading 

15 July 2022  

Dear Shareholder, 

Schroder International Selection Fund (the “Company”) – Strategic Bond (the “Fund”) 

We are writing to inform you that we have added the ICE BofA US 3 Month Treasury Bill Index as 
a comparator benchmark of the Fund. 

The investment policy of the Fund has also been revised to clarify that the Fund may invest in 
CIBM via CIBM Direct in addition to Bond Connect.   

Background and rationale for the addition of comparator benchmark 

The Fund’s target is ‘absolute return’, which means a positive return in a twelve month period in 
all market conditions.  However, absolute return funds tend to be compared against cash 
benchmarks, so we have decided to add the ICE BofA US 3 Month Treasury Bill Index as a 
comparator of the Fund. The absolute return target remains in place but the new index can be 
used as an additional basis of comparison for the Fund’s performance.  

Save as disclosed above, all other key features of the Fund, including its investment objective and 
policy, risk and return profile and fees, will remain the same. 

The Hong Kong offering documents of the Company will be revised to reflect the above changes 
and will be available free of charge at www.schroders.com.hk1  or upon request from the Hong 
Kong Representative of the Company, Schroder Investment Management (Hong Kong) Limited.  

If you have any questions or would like more information, please contact your usual professional 
advisor or the Hong Kong Representative at Level 33, Two Pacific Place, 88 Queensway, Hong 
Kong or calling the Schroders Investor Hotline on (+852) 2869 6968. 

Yours faithfully, 

The Board of Directors

1 This website has not been reviewed by the SFC. 
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